## **NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER**

## **Chesterbrook Academy-Harrisburg Pike**

Stacey Longo-Principal

Lauren Dommel- Assistant Principal

It is hard to believe we are in November and the holidays are upon us! We are excited to learn all about your traditions during the holiday season.

This month we are focusing on gratitude and connecting with others. We have many special activities planned for our students and are looking forward to sharing photos with you all on Links 2 Home. As always, please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

## **Important Dates:**

- Updated Paperwork is due Wednesday, November 5th
- We are closed Thursday, November 11<sup>th</sup> for our professional development day
- Chesterbrook is closed
   Thursday, November 25<sup>th</sup> for
   Thanksgiving

## "Play is the highest form of research" - Albert Einstein

We will be offering conferences the week of November 22<sup>nd</sup>. Be on the lookout for a sign-up sheet.

Our enrolled parent survey launched in October. If you have not received the email, please let us know so we can request it be resent. The survey provides the opportunity for you to give us feedback anonymously on our strengths and areas we can work on. Survey closes November 19

Each of our classrooms will be celebrating Thanksgiving with gratitude and care. We will also be creating a whole school turkey with what we are thankful for. More details to come!